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July 2025 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Great news! Your child has been offered the opportunity to take part in Bikeability cycle training, which is run 
by First Grade Sports. Bikeability training for Year 5 will take place on Monday 8th September 2025. 
 
What is Bikeability? 
 
Bikeability is based on the government's National Standard for cycling and instructor training, preparing 
people to cycle where cycling is permitted. 
 
Our First Grade National Standards Cycling Instructors deliver Bikeability in school and are always there to 
make sure that children are learning in a fun, friendly and safe group environment. 
 
We need your consent for your child to participate in Bikeability cycle training. Please either scan the QR code 
below or click the link to consent for your child to take part in Bikeability cycle training.  
 
This information is required prior to the commencement of the Bikeability training. 
 

 
 
 
 

 https://consent.bikeability.org.uk/take-wells-free 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs N Allison 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

https://consent.bikeability.org.uk/take-wells-free

